

Our Ref:

BD/KS

12 August 2014

Ms Sheila Mawhinney Email: doecommittee@niassembly.gov.uk
Assembly Clerk, Committee for the Environment
NI Assembly
Room 247
Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw
Stormont
BELFAST BT4 3XX

Dear Ms Mawhinney

RE: ROAD TRAFFIC (AMENDMENT) BILL

The Proposed Road Traffic (Amendment) Bill was considered at a recent Meeting of Council's Planning & Public Services Committee where Members welcomed the consultation exercise and expressed support for the proposed legislation contained therein.

Elected Members wished the corporate response to highlight the need for appropriate enforcement of all legislative rules/regulations and, in addition, expressed some concerns with regard to Motorway behaviours in particular.

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the consultation exercise.

Yours sincerely

BRONAGH DOONAN

Assistant Director - Building Control

Antrim Civic Centre, 50 Stiles Way, Antrim, BT41 2UB

T. 028 9446 3113 F. 028 9448 1324 Minicom. 028 9448 1343

Text. ABC and your message to 60777 E. info@antrim.gov.uk W. www.antrim.gov.uk